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Christmas Card update
Links have now been sent to enable those who returned 

their forms to the VSA to buy cards, gift tags, calendars 

and mugs with your child’s design on them. The 

company do not accept late orders, so if you want to 

place an order you must do so by this Saturday (23rd

October) which is our deadline. If you didn’t get a text or 

email please contact us via one of the methods below, 

stating your child’s name and where you handed in the

form and we will look into it for you.

Thank you for your continued support ☺

Find us on Facebook: Vallis First School VSA

Email us: vallisvsa@gmail.com

Firework Safety Poster Competition
One of our lovely new committee members is running a 

firework safety poster competition for children to enter 

after half term. A flyer will be coming home before we 

finish this week with more details, and children should 

bring their finished poster into school on Monday 1st

November for judging. There will be a prize per key 

stage and the poster will be displayed around the 

school and on our notice board at the top of the KS1 

slope. 50p entrance fee, and all money raised will go 

towards buying new items and equipment for Forest 

School.

Christmas Bingo
You will probably not be surprised to read that due to the current Covid situation Christmas Family Bingo will not be able to take 

place again this year. However, the Committee is not to be deterred! We have come up with a number of alternative fundraising

ideas that we will be planning over half term, so watch this space. 

We still plan to run a raffle as part of our activities and will be holding the traditional mufti day for hamper goodies on Friday 19th

November. If any families with links to local businesses are able to arrange/donate any vouchers, raffle prizes or similar on top 

of the goodies for our hampers, please let us know via our email or Facebook page (details below).


